
May 19, 2014 
 
Hello Residents, 
Please be aware that for most of the day tomorrow Tuesday, May 
20th that Lake Trail West at the base of Baileys Mill Road will be 
blocked off due to the installation of a gas line. Work will begin 
around 8:30 and end around 3:00. 
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
Best, 
Tim Lukacs 
	
  


